
GSA Fundraising Update    March 2013 

 

 

Thank you for your support, so far this year we have raised 
a grand total of £8,600! 

 
Which includes: 
• £450 from the Race Night 
• £1,000 from the Film Club 
• £4,000 from the Christmas Fair 
• £800 Quiz Night 
• £900 from the Supermarket Voucher Scheme 
• £500 from Cake Sales (these funds provide a budget for the Student 
Council to decide how to spend) 
 
These funds together with others raised last year have been used as 
follows: 

 New projector for the hall 

 Olympic gymnastics day 

 New classroom visualisers (hi-tech overhead projectors) 

 New headphone sets to support guided reading 

 Continued support for Dacorum Card holders 
 
Our new fundraising goal is to purchase 30 new tablets for children in all 
years to utilise. These will cost over £6,000 but will be a great asset to the 
teachers and children. We look forward to your continued support towards 
this goal and will keep you updated with our progress. 

Forthcoming Events 
 
Help us to meet our fundraising target for the rest of year by 
supporting the following great events 
 
22nd March  Film Club 
 
28th March  Willow Cake Sale 
 
3rdMay                Chestnut Cake Sale 
 
18th May  May Fair and Camping 
 
24th May  Oak Cake Sale 
 
14thJune  Film Club 
 
21st June  Elm Cake Sale 
 
19thJuly  Summer Disco 
 
23rd July  Red, Yellow & Purple Ash Cake Sale 
 

Want to help without 

committing any time? 

Get involved with the 

Supermarket Voucher 

Scheme! Get vouchers to 

your local Tesco, 

Sainsbury’s or Waitrose and 

the GSA gets a small 

donation from the shop. 

Pick up a form from the 

office! 

Join easyfundraising.org.uk 

as this does not cost you a 

thing! Just do your normal 

online shopping and the 

GSA gets a donation. Sign 

up today! 

Donate your used uniform 

(especially logo items)! 

Or…give your time! We 

always need volunteers to 

run film clubs and other 

events. We would love to 

hear from you, even for an 

hour or two.  

Continue to donate your 

Woods Receipts. In total so 

far, we have raised £150 to 

use in the shop. We have 

used this money to buy 

Christmas craft supplies and 

plant pots for the school 

grounds.  

Finally, this is a special plea 

for help during the 

Fair/Camping weekend. If 

you can’t attend, you can 

still help in the run up! 

Contact us with questions, 

comments or to get 

involved! 

Contact gsa@greenway.herts.sch.uk to get involved! 
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